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Dates for your diary  

Monday 9th September 

Tuesday 10th September 8:45 Willow Class Swimming 

3:45-4:45 Multi-sports Club 

Wednesday 11th September – 3:45-4:45 Football team training/trials 

Thursday 12th September – 3:45-4:45 KS1 Football Club 

Friday 13th September – 3:45-4:45 KS2 Football Club 

 

Unless you have given written permission for your Y5 or Y6 child to walk 

home alone, all children must be collected from clubs at 4:45pm. 

 

Welcome Back! 

 

We have had a good start to our 

new year and the children are 

settled and ready to learn. Please 

continue to ensure that our 

attendance remains high by bringing 

your child to school every day. It 

has been unfortunate that some 

families will receive penalty notices 

this week and we hope that all 

parents and children will value their 

education by working together to 

improve attendance. 

 

 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

FOR YR, Y1, Y2 

CHILDREN 

Please speak to Jeannie or 

Tracy for more information. 
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We are introducing a school prayer, which we will use during our 

assemblies: 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Abel 

 

We are so proud of our ex-pupil, Abel for 

his incredible A-Level results: two A*s 

and an A in maths, further maths and 

physics. He is going to study maths at 

Oxford University and said he felt 

“proud and excited,” adding, “I feel it’s 

going to be a good opportunity for me, it’s 

going to open quite a few doors.”  

 

 

Service at St Mary 

Magdalene’s Church 

All are welcome to attend- 

this Sunday, 8th September. 

 

 


